
 

12 April 2022 
 
 
Mr. Michele Neylon 
Managing Director 
Blacknight Internet Solutions Ltd. 
Unit 12A Barrowside Business Park 
Sleaty Road, Graiguecullen 
Carlow, Ireland 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Neylon,  
 
I write in acknowledgment of your letter of 4 April 2022 to Maarten Botterman regarding 
ICANN’s inclusion of an acknowledgment and waiver as ICANN prepares to welcome attendees 
back to in-person ICANN meetings.  As your note raises issues that may be of more general 
interest to those electing to attend the onsite portion of the ICANN meeting, ICANN org updated 
the Frequently Asked Questions at https://74.schedule.icann.org/health-safety to provide 
potential attendees with information that addresses the questions raised. 
  
Best regards, 

 
Göran Marby 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 


